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Paramaribo, January 18", 2017 Temporary

NOTICE TO MARINERS NO.4/2017T
ANNOUNCEMENT TO THE SHIPPING TRAFFIC
SURINAME RIVER — KLAVERBLAD
COFFERDAM BREACH

The Cofferdam at Klaverblad has a breach on position 5° 40.260'N 55° 01.743'W (WGS 84).

For safety reasons, all ships and other water users are requested to approach the area with
caution and to keep a safe distance of 100 meters.
In case of emergency please contact Vessel Traffic Control MAS on VHF Channel 12 and 16

or telephone number: 476733 extensions 221/2231 or on cell phone number: 8913914

All ships are requested to take notice of the above mentioned.
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